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November 13, 2023
FLPD TEMPORARY POLICE HEADQUARTERS

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is pleased to announce the opening of our new
temporary police headquarters while construction is underway on our new, state-of-the-art
facility. The location of our temporary police headquarters is 1515 West Cypress Creek Road. This
temporary location will ensure that the police department can continue to deliver the high-
quality services our community expects of us without interruption.

Starting on November 14™, our community will have access to our temporary police
headquarters and will be able to report incidents, file complaints, obtain records, and speak with
police department personnel. This new location will continue to support the needs of our
community and officers during the construction period.

During this transition, the Fort Lauderdale Police Department remains dedicated to maintaining
strong connections with our community and we encourage our residents and visitors to visit us
at our temporary headquarters to interact with our officers and staff.

e Temporary Police Headquarters Location: 1515 West Cypress Creek Road, Fort
Lauderdale, FL, 33309. The lobby will be located at this address and will be open Monday
through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Anyone who needs assistance after-hours
should call (954) 828-5700.

e Records Unit: The Records Unit counter at the temporary police headquarters will be
open Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. The Records Unit will be closed
on all major holidays. The phone number, (954) 828-5465, will remain the same.

e Evidence Unit: The Evidence Unit will be available by appointment only and will schedule
the release of evidence/property. The phone number, (954) 828-5450, will remain the
same.

For more information about the construction of the new police headquarters, please visit the
City of Fort Lauderdale’s website at, https://fortlauderdale.civilspace.io/en/projects/police-
headquarters, and follow their various social media platforms.

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is committed to providing professional law enforcement
services, ensuring public safety, and fostering strong partnerships with our community. Our
commitment to excellence extends to the construction of our new headquarters, which, once
completed, will enable us to better serve and engage with our community.
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